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Elf Frank: Greetings from the North Pole news desk, I’m Elf Frank Myrrh of North Pole Radio News. In breaking news at this hour it appears the return of Santa’s reindeer is happening right now at the North Pole. Joining us with a live report from the Reindeer Barn are elves Crash and Mitch, who have a read on the situation. Crash, have any reindeer actually arrived yet?
Elf Crash: Frank, not yet. But local radar at Flight Command is indicating that is about to change really soon. Elf Mitch is running point via the tower at the sleigh port, Mitch can you see anything over there?
Elf Mitch: Affirmative, Crash, we’ve got Rudolph locked in now, beaming brightly with that red nose and leading the way just as you would expect in these white out conditions. We’ve got thousands of them up there, Crash. Some will be coming in here to the sleigh port, for safety reasons, I suppose, while others will go directly where you are there at the reindeer barn. 
Elf Crash: Thank you, Mitch. Frank, while this weather is making for some challenging conditions for the ground crews it shouldn’t be a problem for the reindeer. They are quite used to these conditions. I think it is safe to say that the next several hours will be busy in getting the reindeer inside, under cover, fed and checked out. It is official – the reindeer are back at the North Pole. 
Elf Frank: Thank you Crash, and Mitch, for the latest and best of luck to you, the ground crews and Santa’s reindeer out there in this storm. Folks, I think we’ve just heard the biggest story yet of Operation Merry Christmas this year, the return of Santa’s reindeer to the North Pole on this the 21st day of September. What this means for the effort going forward I think we will learn over the next couple of days. Be sure to tune in frequently. From the North Pole news desk, I’m Elf Frank Myrrh reporting for SantaUpdate.com on the Kringle Radio Network. 




